
September, 2002

We have finally recovered from the 50th anniversary celebration at Massawepie and have gotten to our
thank you letters. A month after the celebration, the Massawepie Staff Alumni Association is still receiving
numerous congratulations and compliments on its efforts in making the event a huge success.

The success of the anniversary was due to a great team effort. The promotion, registration process, program
events, Alumni food stand, patch trading and memorabilia show, historical displays, retreat, rededication of
the campfire circle, meals and campfire were all integral parts of making the anniversary celebration
another great Massawepie memory.

Your help with the anniversary celebration’s planning, activities and events helped make the event a
success. On behalf of the Otetiana Council and Alumni Association please accept this letter as our thanks
for your efforts in making Massawepie’s 50th anniversary a truly great celebration.

Yours in Scouting,

Massawepie Staff Alumni Association
Kathy Elliott, President
Mark Pulvino, Vice-President
David Lippitt, Treasurer
Peter Collinge, Webmaster/Historian
Don DeClerck, Staff Adviser
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